
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2020 

   

Question (1) How many street lights are still due to be converted as part 

of the LED streetlighting project and what this represents as 

a percentage of all the street lights within the following 

wards? 

a) Sighthill / Gorgie 

b) Fountainbridge / Craiglockhart 

c) Pentland Hills 

d) Almond 

e) Drum Brae / Gyle 

f) Corstorphine / Murrayfield 

g) Inverleith 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When is the LED street lighting project now likely to be 

complete? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What impact has the longer implementation timetable for the 

LED street lighting project had on a) the total costs 

associated with the project and b) the ongoing energy costs 

associated with the city-wide street lighting network? 

Answer (3)  

   

 
 


